
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 30 June 
2022 

   

Question  How much Scottish Government funding was provided to 

the Council in 2021/22 as a result of the SNP’s manifesto 

pledge to spend £60 million to refurbish all play parks? 

Answer   

Question (2) How much of this 2021/22 funding has been spent? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Which play parks were upgraded as a result of the 2021/22 

funding?   

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How much play parks funding has been allocated from the 

Scottish Government for 2022/23? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Which play parks will be upgraded as a result of the 2022/23 

funding? 

Answer (5)  

   

   

 
 


